

"Art is too important not to share."

Middle School Update

Our Middle Schoolers have been practicing drawing the individual facial features. We will now pull everything we have learned to draw a new and improved self-portrait and compare it to our original. Students will engage in holiday themed projects based on the famous artists and artworks of history.

- Romero Britto

Elementary School Update

Elementary grades have been experimenting with new materials and new techniques. We will see an introduction of famous artists and how their work influenced the world of art. Holiday themed projects will guide us to try something new with a variety of materials.

Art Club has, unfortunately, ended. I had a marvelous time with the students who participated. Their final creations came out beautifully. I look forward to hosting Art Club for our Middle Schoolers ($5^{lh}-8^{lh}$) in the Spring. More information to follow soon.

If you have any art supplies you are willing to donate, the art room is always accepting fresh supplies for future projects. You can reach me at emily.hurley@kingstoncatholic.org with any questions. Thank you!